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    Presidents Report 8th March 2024

Hello Everyone,

The last few weeks have been busy at our club with lots of events 
and activities. We are definitely full swing at our club and creating 
hope in the world. 

The regionalisation pilot is gathering momentum, we have been allocated to group 4, if you want to
know more about this please reach out to me or Gerry and we are happy to explain. The next step
will be for us to appoint someone in our club to represent us at the group meetings. 

We had our board meeting on the 20th February, it was again a packed agenda and we have set the
scene for this year. 

What a great night it was on the 27th February, thank you Gerry and Anne for organizing it, we had
about 30 people. It was great to invite all the businesses that supported the wishing tree appeal
last year. We collected and distributed 1300 gifts and $2600 in gift cards. It was great to hear from  
Anchor and Lilydale Proactive Policing Unit about the impact this project has had to families in our
community. Look forward to doing this again this year.

We had our market on the 3rd of March, we had 30 stalls and over 900 people came through on the
day. The weather was perfect and it was a very successful day. Thank you to all that helped plan
and execute to make it happen again. This is our major project that helps us raise the funds we need
to do other great things in the community.

We had our membership and fellowship meeting via zoom on the 5th of Marc.Thank you to all the
members who attended and gave us feedback on how and what we can do to improve the
experience for our existing members and also how we attract new members. You will see some new
things happening, watch this space.

This Tuesday the 12th March, we are not meeting at the York on Lilydale, we are catching up at the
Lilydale Croquet Club, it is a cluster event. Please RSVP it's shaping up to be a great night, there's
going to be Pizza and we look forward to a great game night. I encourage everyone to invite friends
and family to come along as well.

I look forward to seeing you all this Tuesday!!

Arun Marappan
Let's Create Hope in the World

Arun Marappan
M:+61 423 553 484
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THANKS

FOR GOOD FOOD 
FOR GOOD HEALTH, 
GOOD FELLOWSHIP

AND THE OPPORTUNITY
TO SERVE THROUGH ROTARY.

WE GIVE THANKS
Be Kind to Business,
Be Kind to Others,

Be Kind to YOURSELF

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK

BIRTHDAYS INDUCTION ANNIVERSARIES

Board

“Learn all you can about people
in other parts of the world.

Understanding how people in
other countries live and work

and play teaches us to respect
them and promote peace

everywhere.”

– Carol Bellamy

Madalyn Parlet March 2014

Bill Parlet March 2014



  Lilydale Rotary Calendar
please check for rostered duties at meetings. Please contact project leaders to assist with projects.

   

Tuesday 12th March
Cluster Croquet Challenge 6.30p -8.30p
Lilydale Croquet Club
Market St, Lilydale,  Welcome Arun Thanks Madalyn

Tuesday 19th March Board Meeting Executive + All members welcome

Tuesday 26th March

General Meeting -Sucide Prevention and Brian Health Rotary E-
Club
Chair - Gerry  Welcome - Ann VH Thanks- Marg B

Tuesday 2nd April Service Projects Zoom

Tuesday 2nd April 
Stephen Bode _ Macrophotography
Chair - Cheryl Welcome- Annie W Thanks- Judith

2nd & 4th TUESDAY of
month 
Club Meetings will be held at York on Lilydale, 
Where: 138 York Rd MT Evelyn 3796 

Time: 6:15 pm for 7:00PM START. 
Cost: $10.00 Guest $10.00
Pay cash or bank transfer (EFPOS is not available for the next few weeks)
Please RSVP to Attendance Officer your inability to come or if bringing a guest. 
Please ensure RVSP is by Friday prior to meeting.

Contact Judith Shiel at judithshiel@hotmail.com 
We encourage all to attend the club Meetings, but if you are ‘under the weather’, or have an apology or going on
holidays and have 
internet. We encourage you all to Zoom in as we are utilizing the “Hybrid in the Box” received from District. And the powers of the
internet allow RCL to run a Hybrid Meeting. 

Zoom Meetings for Hybrid Club Meetings & LCPM & Committees
The following link has been set up for the next coming month’s meetings up to the end of
June 2023. 
Go to RCL website> news and events> events> Calendar>click on the day of meeting
events, and bingo you will be directed to the zoom meeting. 
This is the link to use. Club's Web site Calendar 
Community Committee Meetings. 
LCPM Committee meetings Monday Before the Market. 
Hybrid Meetings 2nd and 4th Tuesday.



Rota
ry Down  Under!
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News & Projects, Rotarians in Action



Message from Editor:

If you have any information you wish
to advertise and/or share, including
committee reports and notices. 

Please send them to me – Stefanie at
- stef.65@hotmail.com

Hello All,

I hope you are staying cool this long weekend, especially with the heat wave
predicted. I am at Port Fairy Folk Festival assisting Rotary Waranmbool
manning Tent 5

Cheers Stef
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